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The Canadian Secretary of State for External Affairs to-the American
Ambassador .

DEPARTMENT OF EXTERNAL AFFAIRS
: 3 CANADA

No. E162 ~ OrrAwa, June 28, 1954.

EXCELLENCY, T R ' v :

I have the honour to refer to your Note No. 279 of June 4, 1954, in which
you set out proposals for the continuation of the arrangement established in the
exchange of Notes between the Government of Canada and the Governmen*
of the United States of America dated at Washington June 8 and 22, 1950
respectively, concerning the establishment of a Pacific Ocean Stations Pro-

gramme.
The proposals contained in your Note No. 279 are acceptable to the Cand”

dian Government, and I have the honour to agree that your Note and this repl,y
thereto shall constitute an agreement between our two Governments on this

matter.

Accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

R. M. MACDONNELL,
for the Secretary of State for External Affairs

His Excellency R. Douglas Stuart,
Ambassador of the United States of America,
OTTAWA.

* Canada Treaty Series 1951, No. 36.
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